Rutgers Cooperative Extension School IPM Coordinator Certification Training Survey
Rutgers Cooperative Extension is conducting a follow-up study of the School IPM Coordinator training program that has been offered by the NJ Department of Environmental Protection Pesticide Control Program, the NJ Association of Designated Persons and Rutgers Cooperative Extension.
The purpose of this survey is to evaluate the training program you attended, plan future training programs and identify resources that will help you comply with NJ School IPM regulations.
Participation in the survey is voluntary and your responses will be kept in strict confidence. The survey is anonymous. There is no data on the survey that identifies you or your school by name. Your name will not appear in any publications or be given to any third party. There are no risks to you as a participant.
[bookmark: _GoBack]You can participate in the survey by clicking on the link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/M6CV2JY
If you have questions about the survey, you may contact Madeline Flahive DiNardo, Agricultural Agent, Rutgers Cooperative Extension of Union County, at Flahive@njaes.rutgers.edu or (908) 654-9854.
Thank you for taking a few minutes of your time to participate in this survey. There is no compensation for participating in this survey. Your responses will help us to improve and expand training programs offered for you and your colleagues.
Please note: The principal investigator (Madeline Flahive DiNardo) will do her best to protect your privacy as a research participant. Because this information is being sent (transmitted) over the Internet, there is a possibility that an outside party (such as a hacker) may be able to gain access to your information. If this survey is completed on a computer in a public accessible area, such as in a restaurant, at school or work, please understand that this can increase the possibility that others may be able to access your survey responses. Therefore, it is strongly advised that this survey be completed on a private computer to protect your privacy. Please remember to always completely close your browser (or log-off the survey area) after completing the survey.
This information will be kept confidential by preventing any other individuals' access to the research data and keeping it in a secure location. The Institutional Review Board at Rutgers University and Madeline Flahive DiNardo are the only parties that will be allowed to see the data, except as may be required by law. If a report of this study is published, or the results are presented at a professional conference, only group results will be stated.

